
To: National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

From: Prof. Dr. Kaan ORHAN 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for indexing of OMICS Radiology journal in PMC 

Date: July 9, 2013 

 

Dear Sirs; 

 

This letter is to convey my strong support for OMICS Radiology Journal application to 

be included in PubMed Central. I am Professor of Radiology in the Department of 

Department of Dentomaxillofacial Radiology at the Near East University, the author of 

numerous research publications in the leading scientific journals in my field and am an 

expert in Head&Neck Radiology. I serve on the edito


